
 

 
 
 
 
 

Mental Health Services Act 
2010 Planning: 

Consolidated Annual Report  
Innovation Plan 

 

Introduction to the Planning Process: 
Thursday, February 4th  

San Joaquin Behavioral Health Services 
1212 N. California Street, Stockton 

Conference Rooms A, B, & C  
 

   9:00 -11:30 a.m. OR  6:00-8:30 p.m. 
 

 

The 2010 Annual Report is an opportunity to consolidate existing MHSA 
plans (CSS, WET and PEI) and to integrate MHSA efforts into the broader 
BHS service delivery system.  It is also a chance to reflect upon the 
impact of the state budget cuts and develop a comprehensive strategy to 
strengthen BHS overall by leveraging the principles, vision and opportunity 
afforded through the Mental Health Services Act.  The Innovation Plan 
provides new opportunities to develop strategies to improve quality of 
care and access for unserved and underserved individuals. 

We have scheduled both morning and evening public meetings to 
accommodate diverse scheduling needs.  Please plan on attending one 
meeting time to provide feedback for the planning process. 
If you require special accommodations to attend (interpreters, accessible seating, 
sign language or documents in alternate formats) please call us at 209-468-8871. 

 
For more information, contact 
Behavioral Health Services: 
(209) 468-8750 
Or visit us at: http://sjmhsa.net 

YOUR INPUT IS 
IMPORTANT! 


